
 

 

 

GLS / C / 581-22                                            CIRCULAR                                    18th November 2022 

                                                           GLS Spirit of giving 

 

 

Dear parent, 

 
As part of the 51st UAE National Day celebration, we would like to emphasize the value of 

giving by appreciating the hard work and dedication of all GLS support staff. 

 

We would like to thank our support staff by providing each person with a ‘Festive Hamper’ 

comprising items that they can use every day, contributed by our staff and children. 

 

Each class will gift the ‘Festive hamper’ along with a thank you note to one support staff. The 

class teacher and the students will decide what items they would like to put together in the 

hamper.  

 

We would appreciate your support in encouraging your children to contribute to this small 

act of kindness. 

 

We humbly request all parents to send in the token of appreciation as communicated by the 

class teacher before Monday, 28 November 2022. 

 

As always, thanking you for your ongoing support and generosity. 

 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 
 


